
From: Rob Taylor 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 11:48 AM 
To: Sen Dingfelder; Sen Olsen; Sen Bates; Sen Hansell; Sen Hass; Lutman Jennifer; 
Sen Kruse 
Subject: Senate Environment and Natural Resources Committee 
 

Hello Senators, 
  
Please Vote NO on SB 800.  The bill would create more regulations on the hard hit 
farming industry.  There is no significant proof that farmers are over using or misusing 
pesticides.  Most companies in the agrarian sector recognize the market demand for a 
more organic food source and they will deliver that to the consumer without the heavy 
hand of government.  Please vote NO on SB 800. 
  
I will forward a copy of this email to our senator, Senator Jeff Kruse.   
 
Sincerely, 
Rob Taylor 
PO Box 973 
Bandon OR 97411 
 


